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From: Peter Chow 
To: Planning and Growth Management Committee 
Cc: "Elizabeth Suen" 
Subject: Letter from owners of 4675 steeles Ave East, Splendid China Mall 
Date: Friday, October 14, 2016 1:09:55 PM 
Attachments: image002.png 

Letter form owners to Planning & Growth Management Committee.pdf 

Hi Nancy, 

Some owners from Splendid China Mall had written a letter and request management to fax it to you.
 There are a total of 3 pages of signature form some owners.  In order to make sure the letter was
 received by the Panning and Growth Management Committee.  The first page of the letter is again e-mail
 to you.  Thanks, 

Regards, 

Peter Chow, RCM 
Property Manager 

Tel: (905) 673-7338 
Fax: (905) 673-8952 
E-Mail: peter.c@dukamanagement.com
 

3397 American Drive, Unit #21 Web: www.dukamanagement.com
 
Mississauga, ON L4V 1T8
 

The information in this e-mail and in any attachments is confidential and intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). This information 
may be subject to legal, professional or other privilege or may otherwise be protected by work product immunity or other legal rules.  It must not be disclosed to 
any person without the writer's authority.  If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are not 
authorized to and must not disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of it. 
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